
From: Jay <twlake@telus.net>  
Sent: April-19-18 12:49 PM 
To: Miriam Schilling <mschilling@cariboord.bc.ca> 
Subject: Funding partnership for the Pad map project for the Cariboo Region 2018 
 
 
Hi Miriam  
Thank you for meeting with me today.  We are looking at redoing our Cariboo map (this was done 
approx. 9 years ago with Central Cariboo Tourism)   We would like to ask the Cariboo Regional District to 
be a funding partner in the amount of $1000.00. We are currently in the process of getting quotes to 
have the map redone sourcing locally as much as we can.  
We look forward to hearing from you.    
Thank you  
Jaylyn Byer  
250-392-5025  
 


